
 

 

TOWN OF GREENFIELD 
Planning Board 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held by the Town of Greenfield, Planning 

Board on Tuesday December 12, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. to consider the application of 55-59 Wilton 

Road, LLC for a Site Plan Review for property located at 55-59 Wilton Road, TM# 138.-2-96          

in the Town of Greenfield, County of Saratoga, and State of New York.  The above application is 

open for inspection at the Town Hall, at the corner of Route 9N and Wilton Road, Greenfield 

Center, New York 12833.  Persons wishing to appear at such hearing may do so in person, by 

attorney, or other representative.  Communication in writing in relation thereto, may be filed with 

the Board or at such hearing. 

 

  

       By Order of the 

       Planning Board 

 

 


